May 15, 2017

Meeting called to order by Major Chris Mullins.

Roll Call taken. Julie Wolf and Neil Heineke absent.

Roger Nenne made a motion to approve minutes, seconded by Dave Stahl.
Dan Small made motion to approve bills, seconded by Nate Waldschmidt,

Discussion from the township meeting resulted in that the ownership of
County Highway 5 will stay with the county.

Still discussing the water in the ditch by County Highway 5. Will have to be
shot with camera to see if any tiles are plugged or broke.

The New Ambulance has been purchased.

Mark Eckoff wants to be hooked up to city water. There is no rnain close to
his house. Chris and Dave are looking into it.

June 5™ Utility Service Group will be here to discuss water tower repair.
We discussed the way to pay for it (capitol fund) by either adding $30 a

quarter or $45 a quarter to the water bills.

Dan Small made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Nate Waldschmidt.




